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25th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 

This weekend sees the 40th anniversary of the reopening of our church building following the major 
refurbishment. To celebrate this event, there is a special anniversary edition of Inspire that has been collated by 
Mary Anthony, with substantial input from Stewart Denham. There is a professionally printed copy for each 
church household, as well as emailed copies and on the church website. We can only speculate how we might 
have celebrated this anniversary in ‘normal’ times! 
 
I hope to give copies to church households who attend the ‘trial’ opening of Tookey’s on Friday. Others may be 
collected from the office. 
 
Tookey’s and Just Sharing are reopening next week, within the government’s latest regulations. Tookey’s will be 
open 10.30-1.30, Mon, Wed, Fri, and Just Sharing 10.00-3.00 Mon, Wed, Fri, Sat, following trial opening on 25th. 
 
You will also with this letter, receive this week’s reflection by Gerry Swain. 
 
Our worship leaders for October are to be: 
   4th Oct Revd Roy Muttram 
 11th Oct Penny Flynn, there will b e a church service as well as the written reflection. 
 18th Oct Dr Christine Macleod 
 25th Oct Lindsey Brown, Synod Mission and Training Officer 
 
There is no ‘Keeping in Touch’ this week but we hope to produce one next week. Please let Chris 
(c.a.curtis@ntlworld.com) have material by noon on Wednesday next, 30th Sept. 
 
Wishing you God’s richest blessing. 
 
Alan 
 


